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February 2024 

 

Message from Our President… 

Dear Members and Friends, 

Redeemer Lutheran Church and St. Theodore of Canterbury Episcopal Church are so 

honored that The Rev. Murray D. Finck, Bishop Emeritus has agreed to be our Interim Pastor.  

He and his wife, Rhoda, have brought so much to our church, and we thank him profusely for 

coming out of retirement to help us as the Pacifica Synod searches for a permanent Pastor for 

us. 

We have been so fortunate to have had Jerry Brady as President of the church Council for 

a total of eight times over his 20 years as a member.  He always has done a remarkable job, but 

especially this last term when Pastor Lisa became ill, and he accepted so many extra 

responsibilities.  I am so honored to be elected as your Council President, and with your help, I 

will work diligently to keep our church a vital part of Leisure World, that welcomes all who 

want to hear the Word of God. 

We will begin our Lenten journey on Ash Wednesday, February 14 at 10:30 a.m. with 

Holy Communion and the Imposition of Ashes.  For the next five [5] Wednesdays through 

Lent, beginning February 21 through March 20, we will again be having Lenten service, study, 

and the soup suppers at 4:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 

Please join us, as we begin having Bible Study again every Wednesday after Lent.  There 

will be more details to come. 

Kay Pushman 
Council President 

 


